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Fellowship Hall Flooring Project 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For the past few years, it has been the desire of the congregation to update the carpeting in the Fellowship Hall.  This once 
beautiful flooring was starting to show its age and could no longer be cleaned.  The overall appearance 
of the carpet was poor and it needed to be replaced.  The Church Leadership Team met and decided it was time  
to replace the flooring. 
 
Lead by the Board of Trustees, we began to explore new flooring options.  After many samples, reviews, discussions and 
quotes, they decided on a medium woodgrain finish LVT flooring option.  This choice was made based on the quality, 
longevity, ease of maintenance and pricing of the material.  
 
Our Church Committee approved the project and the Finance Committee started a fund-raising campaign.  Our devoted and 
loving church family stepped up and donated the money to replace the flooring. We are truly blessed to have disciples that 
have a vision to make improvements at the church. 
 
In the process of upgrading the flooring, we were gifted with 100 matching chairs and 12 tables to complete the overall 
transformation of our Fellowship Hall.  The work was completed and unveiled to full congregation on Sunday, January 18th.   
 
The Leadership of Hope UMC would like to thank everyone who helped make this transformation happen, from donors to 
workers to those who prayed for the project.  Without the passion, commitment, and work of our congregation this project 
would not have happened.  God is calling us as disciples to great things and this project is an example of what we can 
accomplish when we come together.  We are truly blessed to be part of the devoted and generous faith community we have 
here at Hope UMC.  


